
 
12 September 2025 
 
 
Dear families 
 
 
Thank you to the many families who attended our Meet the Advisor event on Thursday 11 September. It was a 
great success, and we were thrilled to have welcomed so many of you into the school. 
 
As a follow up, we would be grateful if you could complete our parental engagement survey. This will support us in 
further developing our communication with you, building on the positive start to this academic year. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/W0E9EuA9jV 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Dr N Rogers 
Assistant Vice Principal 
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